
ANDHRA PRADESH PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION : HYDERABAD 

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

 

 It is hereby informed that the list of applicants whose applications have been 

proposed for rejection to the post of Panchayat Secretary, Grade-IV (Notification No. 

08/2013) is available on the Commission’s website www.apspsc.gov.in.  Applicants are, 

therefore, directed to place their objections, if any, within two days i.e., up to 13/02/2014. 

 
Place : Hyderabad.               Sd/- 
Date : 11/02/2014.        SECRETARY 

 


